
To the Rules Committee: 

I think that we should elect the President using a National Popular Vote, and that the National Popular 
Vote Interstate Compact is the best way to do that.  

Every vote should count! Swing states should not have more power due to winner take all policies and 
the Electoral College. 

Please vote Yes on SB 870!  

Penelope Suess 
Port Orford 

 


